
Aitkin County Public Health's
Statewide Health Improvement
Partnership (SHIP) Program is
pleased to announce a
Community Partner Award
opportunity in 2023. Funding is
intended to support the
implementation of action plans
that create sustainable policy,
system and/or environment (PSE)
changes that expand opportunities
for healthy eating, breastfeeding,
physical activity, tobacco-free
living and well-being. To be eligible,
your organization must serve Aitkin
County. 

2023 Community
Partner Awards
Now Available!

AITKIN CITY PARK
PLANNING PROJECT 

PREVIOUS PROJECTS FUNDED

MATERIALS PURCHASED
FOR A DEMONSTRATION

PROJECT IN 2023 (AITKIN)

SUPERSHELF
TRANSFORMATION AT

AITKIN FIRST LUTHERAN
CHURCH FOOD SHELF

COMMUNITY GARDEN
IN HILL CITY 

MN WELL-BEING

MN COMMERCIAL TOBACCO FREE

MN EATS

MN MOVES

To learn more about SHIP and the Community
Partner Award opportunity visit
www.aitkincountyship.org or scan the QR Code

or call Hannah Colby, RD at 218-927-7271


